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Who has been involved in this work?
The NZ Transport Agency is responsible for the 
management of State Highway 1 and commissioned 
this project. They contracted consulting engineers 
AECOM to do the detailed design and manage the 
day-to-day project on NZTA’s behalf.

Local firm United Civil Construction have constructed 
the project and have been involved since early 2010.

The team, July 2011


